
   

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

2 

$Tai Chi 10a 

Poetry 10a 

Bone Builders 

10:30a 

3 

Woodcarving 9a 

Walking 2-4p 

4 

Pottery 9a 

Knitting 9a 

Bridge 10a 

Bone Builders  

10:30a 

5 

Lap Quilting 9a 

Community Meal 4p 

Walking 2-4p 

6 

Sewing 9a 

BINGO 9:45a 

Weaving 10a 

9 

$Tai Chi 10a 

Poetry 10a 

Bone Builders 

10:30a 

10 

Woodcarving 9a 

Walking 2-4p 

11 

Pottery 9a 

Knitting 9a 

Bridge 10a 

Bone Builders  

10:30a 

12 

Children’s Council 

9a 

Lap Quilting 9a 

Food Give Out 3p 

Walking 2-4p 

13 

Sewing 9a 

BINGO 9:45a 

Weaving 10a 

16 

$Tai Chi 10a 

Poetry 10a 

Bone Builders 

10:30a 

BRAHM Art 12p 

17 

Woodcarving 9a 

Walking 2-4p 

18 

Pottery 9a 

Knitting 9a 

Bridge 10a 

Bone Builders  

10:30a 

19 

Lap Quilting 9a  

Digital Literacy with 

Fred 10a 

Community Meal 4p 

Walking 2-4p 

20 

Sewing 9a 

BINGO 9:45a 

Weaving 10a 

23 

$Tai Chi 10a 

Poetry 10a 

Bone Builders 

10:300a 

 

24 

Woodcarving 9a 

Walking 2-4p 

 

25 

Pottery 9a 

Knitting 9a 

Bridge 10a 

Bone Builders  

10:30a 

26 

$Cartonnage 8a 

Jeritol Jammers 

Lap Quilting 9a 

Food Give Out 3p 

Walking 2-4p 

27 

Sewing 9a 

BINGO 9:45a 

Weaving 10a 

30 

$Tai Chi 10a 

Poetry 10a 

Bone Builders 

10:300a 
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The Jeritol Jammers will be at the center the morning of Thursday June 28th to play 

music for everyone. We hope you can join! 

Fred Wilson, Digital Navigator with the High County Area Agency on Aging will join us on Thursday June 

19th  at 10am in the dining room to educate us about online scams and phishing.   

Mark Palkovic will be hosting another Cartonnage class on Thursday June 26th from 8a-1:30p. There will be 

a $25 supply fee for this class. Please call Molly or see the sign up sheet on the counter to sign up and see 

what you need to bring.  

Join Kayla with BRAHM on Monday June 16th at 12pm for our monthly BRAHM Art Program.  This month, 

she will focus on Beauford Delaney and oil pastels in honor of Pride Month. Beauford Delaney was an 

American modernist painter remembered for his work with the Harlem Renaissance in the 1930’s and 

1940’s, as well as his later works in abstract expressionism following his move to Paris in the 1950’s.  Come 

create a Delaney inspired piece using oil pastels. This class is free for registered participants and all sup-

plies are provided. 

The Children’s Council will be here on Thursday June 12th from 9a-11a passing out baby supplies to com-

munity members. If you are a grandparents raising a grandchild, or know anyone who could use resources, 

please stop by! 

Western Watauga Food Outreach continues to have community meals on the first and third Thursday of 

each month at 4pm This month, meals will take place on Thursday June 5th and Thursday June 19th. 

WWFO continues to hand out free food items, including shelf stable foods, every Thursday starting at 3pm. 

If you have questions about the food give out of meals, please stop by during these times, ask Molly, or call 

the Hunger and Health Coalition at 828-262-1628. 

Our raised garden beds are officially up and ready to be planted in! If you would like to plant something in 

our raised beds, please see Molly or visit the free little seed library in the parking lot of the center. 

Farmers market vouchers will be arriving soon and will be passed out at the senior center. If you would like 

to be called when they arrive, please see Molly about getting on the list. 

We will be hosting our final BRAHM intergenerational weaving workshop in July at the center on Monday’s 

from 10a-12p. This workshop, taught by Rhonda Gladden and Rita Collie, will focus on Rigid Heddle Weav-

ing. Sign ups for this class are located on the counter across from the desk. There is a class size limit, so sign 

up as soon as possible! 

If you have any questions about upcoming classes or events, please contact Molly! 

Molly Presnell, Senior Center Director 828-297-5195 molly.presnell@watgov.org 

1081 Old US HWY 421, Sugar Grove, NC 28679  


